
The COVID-19 pandemic is not over and gig workers must brave the virus to put food 
on the table for their families.

As the virus rages, gig companies throughout the world continue to exploit 
workers and refuse to abide by labor laws.

If the exploitation of 
workers is worldwide, 
our fight must be 
international.

Alianza Unidos World Action (AUWA) calls for the 5th International Strike of Platform 
Workers to be held on November 3, 2021.

Multinational platforms must adhere to universal labor rights: 

1) Recognize delivery workers and drivers as salaried workers (not partners, not users, not 
collaborators, not independent contractors, not self-employed). 
2) Justice for colleagues who died due to road accidents or COVID-19 infections.
3) End to arbitrary blocks and suspensions for the alleged violation of terms and conditions. 
Reinstatement and compensation for those laid off.
4) Collective bargaining agreements, negotiated with representative organizations of workers.
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